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CIS PRIMARY GIRLS FOOTBALL TRIALS
On Monday 25 March our College hosted the NSW CIS Primary Girls Football trials, with
over 100 primary school girls from Independent schools across NSW attending the
trials.

Congratulations to Willow S and Hanna E who were selected to represent CASA at the
trials. Although unsuccessful in making the NSW team, both girls showed excellent skill and
teamwork and are commended on their efforts at the trial.

Well done girls!

Mrs Sharon Evans 
P-6 Sports Coordinator
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